
 
  

 

   

Response to recent RBA decision 
  

Following the Reserve Bank of Australia’s decision to raise the cash rate on 6 
December 2022, today we announce that for existing home loan customers we will be 
increasing variable home loan interest rates by 0.25% p.a. effective 22 December 
2022. 
  
An updated rate board will be provided closer to the effective date. 
  
If you have a customer experiencing financial difficulty, please encourage them to 
contact our Mortgage Help Centre on 1800 650 258 for support and to discuss their 

options. 
  
Regards, 

Third Party Banking 
  

    

 


